

9 October 2024

Dear parents and carers

On Tuesday 15 October @ 18:30 in the Main Hall we invite you to attend a talk called How to Support your Young Person through their GCSE and BTEC Courses.

The presentation will cover topics including College courses and the information provided to colleges, the mock exam schedule and the expectations and support for students through exam periods. If there is anything you would like more detail about, please contact me on mlockhart@carringtonschool.org so this can be addressed. There will also be an opportunity to ask questions on the evening.

If you will be attending please click HERE.

Best wishes

Mr M Lockhart

Deputy Headteacher KS4